
21 June 2024 (Summer Term Week 9)  

FROM THE OFFICE 

ISA National Athletics

This year, 19 Junior pupils competed at the ISA National Athletics Finals and 
achieved remarkable success, winning a total of four silver and five bronze 
medals. Congratulations to all the pupils who participated in this prestigious 
event and for a full list of medal winners and more photos, please go to the 
Facebook story here. Many congratulations to all involved.

 

Gym Festival

12 Girls from Years 4 to 6 started their journey to Milton Keynes for the 
Evolution Gymnastics Festival at 6am last Friday. They competed in vault and 
floor routine events and each one of them came away with at least one medal 
with the Year 6 team coming first overall, which was amazing!

https://www.facebook.com/clairescourt


 

Drowning Prevention Week

To support the Royal Life Saving Society and Drowning Prevention Week, our 
swimming teachers, Ms Wozniak, Mr Pennington and Miss Ferguson have been 
delivering water safety education sessions during your child's swim lesson this 
week. It has been a huge success, and hopefully the children have learnt a new 
skill.



                      

 

 

Book Fair

Our Librarians will be hosting a book fair during the week of 24 June. The 
children will have the opportunity to visit the fair with their class during the week 
to write a wish list of books they might like to buy. They will bring this home for 
you to look over. You can either pay online and send the completed wishlist back 
into school or you can visit the fair with your child during our parent opening 
hours which will be from 3.45pm - 4.45pm Tuesday 25, Wednesday 26 and 
Thursday 27 June and we will be at the PTA school summer fete on Saturday 29 
June

All books will be on a 3 for 2 offer and every purchase will earn free books for 
our school. There is of course no obligation to buy any books.



Bunny/Rabbit Award

Awarded for kindness, helpfulness and compassion doing the right thing without 
being asked, it is what makes our school a wonderful environment.  This week 
our bunny/rabbit has been awarded to Myles W, Libby P and Theo S.

PTA

Summer Fete

Please click the link here to purchase your tickets!!

Please see here a letter from the PTA regarding the Summer Fete, please read, 
as this has some key dates on what is happening when.

*FINAL* Nearly New Uniform for this academic year - Tuesday 2nd July 
8am-8.45am - Stable Block/Playground 

A reminder that we only accept branded school uniform items, so please no 
school shirts, trousers/shorts, swimwear, or grey/burgundy socks and tights. 
Please wash all items before donating.

CLASS BULLETINS

Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

https://ccpta.org.uk/products/summer-fete
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A7eACZu48FKXUgoLfRYPesMIUPRj6dYVJKbc2kqY7Fo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_lZ6lLCcod9D-VaJMM-0ZYoO6tacd8zKEO0mM4Q7QQ0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_lZ6lLCcod9D-VaJMM-0ZYoO6tacd8zKEO0mM4Q7QQ0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tyk6uMGzNU9W5otw3Zw4aZ4_PMQCPMyrNpOYaHEbdEY/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PRK0-mNd6uPttMc7yP8VUNXVJjKKB4mtXg-BMpFsc0c/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UhBxrPIqQJikik-piQu6eKRgeWt6hrmefG5KhLIdCHU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/14ebfX7wmkhxzhG7mZocHw8Xsiv_V26SlZwFWiSFme-4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vldet1dAM3tpkvtOPP_Bq87f7KRqest_HFFLMnGS2wc/edit?usp=sharing


Year 6

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rPofekMOVmiDyCXu3yTqBYHhK7K57gBAYSMbrsxRmpM/edit

